
 A group of USD faculty members, who were 26 of them, visited the MBA-IB 
Program on March 13, 2014.   Both the USD faculty and the MBA-IB faculty 
provided joint lecture for the further collaboration between the two 
Schools, including a company visit to Fujitsu 

 10:00 to 10:30:  School introduction 

 10:30 to 12:00:  A lecture by MBA-IB faculty 

 12:00 to 13:30:  Joint lunch 

 13:45 to 15:15:  A lecture by USD faculty 

 15:30 to 16:00:  Move to Fujitsu 

 16:00 to 17:30:  Company visit to Fujitsu to 
meet with their management in Corporate 
Social Responsibility (CSR) 

 The two Schools recently made an agreement 
on the student exchange program, called as 
TSSP (Tsukuba Short term Study Program) 


	Visit by faculty of University of san Diego (USD) – March 13, 2014 

